

City of Richmond

Report to Council

To:

Richmond City Council

Date:

May 28, 2008

From:

Linda Barnes, Chair

File:

Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services

Committee

Re:

Recycling Requirements for Private Park and Event Rentals

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee, at its meeting held on May 27, 2008, considered the above matter, and recommends as follows:

Committee Recommendation

- (1) That staff prepare the appropriate resolution to be sent to the Union of BC Municipalities requesting that cities and municipalities include the requirement for recycling when a group wants to book a park or hold an event, for consideration at a future Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee meeting; and
- (2) That City staff put into practice the requirement that recycling be mandatory when booking a park or holding an event.

Linda Barnes, Chair Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee